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ISSUES AND NEWS AFFECTING THE AUSTRALIAN SHOPPING CENTRE INDUSTRY






COALITION PLEDGES TO EXTEND UNFAIR CONTRACTS LAW TO SMALL BUSINESS
The Federal Opposition Leader, Tony Abbott, has announced that, if elected, a Coalition Government will extend the new federal unfair contracts law to cover small businesses. This would put Australia virtually alone among democratic nations in regulating business-to-business contracts in this way. This commitment also comes despite the fact that there is no evidence of a widespread market failure that warrants such significant regulatory intervention. There is a very good reason why the vast majority of national governments around the world have refused to entertain such a radical law. It is vital for the efficient operation of a market economy that business relationships can be formed and operate within a legal framework that provides certainty and instills confidence among market participants. The arguments against extending this law to include small businesses are outlined here.
The Australian Competition and Consumer Commission has just published a booklet ‘A guide to the unfair contract terms law’ which is available here.

SA GOVERNMENT CONFIRMS A FIVE-DAY EASTER ANZAC WEEKEND IN APRIL 2011
The South Australian Government has announced a special public holiday on Tuesday 26 April 2011, creating an extended five-day Easter weekend next year. (It is likely all other states and territories will take similar action in 2011 because of Anzac Day, 25 April, coinciding with Easter Monday.) As matters stand in South Australia, however, large retail shops would be closed for four of these five days, with trading permitted only on Easter Saturday. However the SA Government has said trading arrangements for this weekend will be determined closer to Easter 2011.
MINISTER WRONG IN HIS CLAIMS OVER COMPETITION AND CENTRES POLICIES  
The Federal Minister for Competition Policy, Dr Craig Emerson MP, recently made claims about the anti-competitive impact of ‘activity centres policies’ on the number and location of supermarkets in Australia. His claims have been rebutted in an article in the July edition of Property Australia magazine. Unfortunately these sorts of sweeping and inaccurate claims are typical of the current debate over the supposedly anti-competitive effects of the planning system.
DIRECTIONAL INSIGHT’S LATEST EDITION OF E-DIRECTIONS IS NOW AVAILABLE 
The latest edition of Directional Insight’s               e-Directions newsletter is now available here. Click here for a complimentary subscription. 
LATEST EDITION OF URBIS RETAIL PERSPECTIVES IS NOW AVAILABLE
The June/July edition of Urbis’s Retail Perspectives is available here. This edition includes a detailed analysis of retail sales and the outlook for the economy and retail sales. This edition also lists five global retail industry trends of which retailers and shopping centre operators should be aware.
LATEST EDITION OF ‘INSIDE RETAILING’ MAGAZINE IS NOW AVAILABLE
The latest edition of Inside Retailing magazine is now available. This edition includes a detailed account of the Westfield 2010 world retail study tour as well as an article on ways of catching customers’ attention. Subscriptions ($59.95 pa) can be made by emailing subs@octomedia.com.au or phoning (02) 8224 8300.
Thursday 15 July 2010	� HYPERLINK "http://www.scca.org.au/HTML%20Pages/ShopTalk/ShopTalk_archives.htm" ��Archive�

























